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PR#76 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Energy Unit Launches New Website 
 

Belmopan. January 7, 2021. 10:30 a.m. 
 

The Ministry of Public Utilities & Logistics, under the leadership of Hon. 
Rodwell Ferguson, is pleased to announce the launch of its newly developed 
website through a collaboration with the Global Environment Fund (GEF) 
and the Energy for Sustainable Development Project (ESD).  

The website was designed to be user-centric and has an intuitive interface 
that is responsive across all platforms and devices. The site offers access to 
essential information and features including updated news and press 
releases, program and project information, milestones, energy prices, and 
other activities and organizational events within the energy sector.  

The Energy Unit operates with the mission to plan, promote, and effectively 
manage the production, delivery and use of energy through energy 
efficiency, renewable energy, and cleaner production interventions.  

The new website provides critical information for all stakeholders including 
government, non-government organizations, media and academia. The 
Energy Unit invites all to explore the website at www.energy.gov.bz. Visitors 
to the site can expect regular updates with new content.   

Ends 
 
   For more information, contact: 
   Ryan Cobb (P.Eng.) 
   Energy Director 
   Ministry of Public Utilities & Logistics 
   828-4800 

 

http://www.energy.gov.bz/

